
Dear Friends,
Hope that you are enjoying your day off! We had an incredible week last week at Pursuit Conference and we are 
already getting some amazing testimonies...

- I'm in physical pain daily. I had shoulder surgery when I was 16 and the doctors said it would never heal. On top of that 
I'm always injuring myself in some way, breaks, bruises and sprains. I received prayer last night for healing of my body. I 
woke up this morning for the first time in 5 years without ANY pain. And so far it's lasted! Here's hoping for more days 
pain free! God is good.

-This past year I was in a relationship that caused me to lose my sense of self worth and self respect. God has given me 
multiple chances to get out of it but I took it as a chance to fight for the relationship more. It turns out that it was a 
relationship I wanted, not what I needed. In the past week I let go of the relationship. I gave it all to God. I have since 
realized that I do have value and worth. He has put it on my heart to get baptized. I'm praying that there comes a time 
when I can. Be it at home or here at school. In this past week He has shown me that my life has so much meaning and I 
have a purpose. I might not know the whole story to my life but He has given me patience and faith to know that in His 
hands I am taken care of.

If you would like to share your story with us, email us at CampusMinistries@northwestu.edu or text us at 
206.286.4656.

This Week in Chapel
Pursuit | Due to Presidents Day, there will be no Pursuit tonight.
Wednesday | Dr. Castleberry will be speaking from one of his favorite Psalms passages.
Friday | I will be speaking and we will have the opportunity to take communion together.

Scripture Focus of the Week
"Overhearing what they said, Jesus told him, "Don't be afraid; just believe." -Mark 5:36 

Chic Chat | March 2
Ladies, save the date for Chic Chat coming March 2 with special guest Dr. Sarah Drivdahl. She will be hitting sensitive 
topics surrounding sexual issues. Join Brenda, Jenn, and Dr. Drivdahl in the Chapel at 7PM on March 2!

Blessings, 
Pastor Phil
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